Town of Farmington
Capital Improvements Plan
Wednesday, April 1, 2015

Members Present:
Paula Proulx, 
Ann Titus
Martin Laferte
Steve Welford, Superintendent of Schools (6:30 p.m.)
Members Absent:
Arthur Capello, excused
Sam Cataldo
Paul Parker
Joe Pitre, School Board Rep.
1). Call to Order:
There was no  meeting due to the lack of a quorum of members. Members present discussed the status of absent members, the absence of the Town Manager and the possibility of changing the meeting day and time to better accommodate more members. 
Superintendent Welford arrived at 6:30 p.m. and Chairman Proulx called the meeting to order. Members reviewed and continued the discussion of the draft CIP layout. 
2). Next Meeting:
The next meeting is scheduled for Wednesday, May 2, 2015 at 6 p.m.
Respectively submitted,
Kathleen Magoon
Recording Secretary

 
